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Entrepreneurship Awareness Programme, 12, November, 2015 

An Entrepreneurship Awareness Programmewas conducted by the 

Entrepreneurship Development Club on 12, November, 2015, at 1:30 pm. 

 

The class was handled by Mrs. Parvathy Nand, Co-ordinator, Entrepreneurship 

Development Club. The class was very much informative to the students and 

helped them to attain an awareness regarding Entrepreneurship. 23 students 

attended the awareness programme. 

 Workshop on Statistical application in biology- feb 11to 12 2016  

Powerful and sophisticated statistical techniques planning and analysis of 

biological experiments and Investigation and  development of probabilistic 

models have opened up new dimensions and capabilities in biological research.  

The tedious processes of biological data documentation  and  analysis  have  

been  made easier  by the application  of different  software’s .  ln  this  context 

department of zoology ,  Sree  Narayana  College, varkala organised two day 

national workshop on statistical application in biology in collaboration with the 

department of aquatic biology and fisheries university of  kerala , sponsored by 

UGC New Delhi, on feb 11 to 12 2016. The workshop focussed on giving hands 

on training on two very popularly used software packages in handling 

biodiversity data documentation, SPSS and PRIMER.   

The Workshop was inaugurated in  simple but elegant way  by lighting the Holy 

Lamp by Dr K. Satheesh Kumar , faculty department of future studies . Dr.   

Regi   S.  R., Head,   Dept.   of Zoology,    also   the   Convener   of  the  



Workshop welcomed   the   gathering.   The   meeting   was presided    over   by   

the   Principal,  Dr.   R.Raveendran, the key speaker addressed on the topic 

statistical era in science.  Workshop were spread over two days with two 

technical sessions on the topics, “Basics of bio statistics” and “An Introduction 

to SPSS” and “Application of SPSS on biological science” . the workshop was 

participated 43 participants including internal and external students research 

scholars and faculty members. 

 Workshop on “Financial Planning For Young Investors”21
st
 March, 2016 

Investors Club was formed by the Dept of Commerce with the objective 

of making students aware about the need to start financial planning at the very 

young age itself.  The aim of the club is to make the students knowledgeable 

regarding various investments avenues,  the risk element involved and thereby 

guiding them to save and invest intelligently. The investors club was 

inaugurated by Dr.Dayanandan.M.N, SEBI Certified Financial education 

resource person and Retired Professor of Commerce. After the inaugural session 

a workshop entitled “Financial Planning among young investors” was 

conducted and actively participated by the students. The workshop was 

sponsored by SEBI and study material was provided to students. Feedback was 

also collected from the students. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 


